
NOTIFICATION OF BOOK EDITOR APPOINTMENT

January, 2017

Dear Dr. Yaghoubi, 

It is our pleasure to inform you that, based on your scientific background, your record of scientific 

accomplishment and your expert knowledge in your field of research, you have been appointed Book 

Editor of the book titled “Highway Engineering”, which will be started in 2017.

Sincerely yours,

InTech Team

      


